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September 21, 2020

After our busy week with Paul Taylor, students will be returning to their normal 
schedule.  Grades for midterms will be taken until Wednesday, September 23.  
Progress reports will be distributed Wednesday, Sept. 30.

Picture day is Friday, Sept. 25.  Free dress for everyone on this day.

Our September All School Mass is this Sunday, September 27 at 9:30 a.m. in the 
SCM parking lot.  Children will be seated in a designated area. Please contact 
the office if you have not returned your slip. Please join us!


